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13th October 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Autumn 1  

Issue 5 

Stars of the week: 
 
Owls: Lilly for being 

a superstar.  
Skylarks: Neidas 

for great maths 
work. 
Kestrels: Gracie for 

perseverance in 
maths 

 
Writer of the 
week: 

Owls: Jack N 
Skylarks: Freddie 

Kestrels: Lucy J 
 
Weekly 

Attendance 
Award:  

Owls  

This week’s Worship 

theme: 

Wise and Foolish    

Harvest Festival  

Thank you to all the parents who donated so generously for the 

harvest festival. We have so much to take to the food bank in 

Swaffham. We hope you enjoyed celebrating with us and thank 

you to all those that attended, making the service so special.  

Let every light shine 

Head Lice 

We have quite a 
few reported cases 

of head lice. 
Please check your 

children’s hair 
regularly and treat 

where necessary. 
If all children are 

treated we could 
be Nit Free!! 

Dates coming up… 

Wednesday 18th October: Kestrels’ Gooderstone Gathering.  

Thursday 19th October: Disco arranged 5pm-7pm 

Friday 20th October: PD day 

Thursday 2nd November: Federation Day.  

Nd November  

 

Cross Country 

A huge congratulations to all those that took part your behaviour 

was exemplary whilst attending the event. A massive well done 

to Elizabeth, Elizabeth and Lucy who qualified to represent 

Methwold Cluster in the Breckland SSP Cross Country Event on 

Monday 7th November. The children have enjoyed running club so 

much they would like it to continue next half term. Anyone can 

join us they just need to have P.E kit and trainers in school at all 

times.  

 

 
Federation Day  

On Thursday 2nd November we will be having our first 

Federation Day of the academic year. The children will be taking 

part in musical workshops to kick off our theme of Musical Minds. 

If you have a child in KS2 please ensure you send back the forms 

asap.  

 

 
DISCO 

Don’t forget the Friends’ disco on Thursday 19th October. The 

disco will take place in the school hall from 5pm-7pm. 

 Thank you Friends for your continuing support. 

 

 


